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 Summer is HERE! 

Please pick up a sunscreen permission 
form from the front desk and turn it, 
along with the sunscreen labeled with 
your child’s name, into your classroom 
teacher. Please no aerosol sunscreen.   
Sunscreen MUST be applied EVERY 

morning by the parent before a child 
comes to school.  

Upcoming Events: 
06.02.17~          Character Day 

06.02.17~                 Cookie Friday 

06.09.17~          Pajama Day 

06.15.17~             Dental Health   
                       Presentation & Visit  
                         from the Tooth  
                         Fairy 

06.16.17~                  Pre-K 2 and Am  
                    Preschool Graduation  
    Day!! 3:30pm 

06.18.17~                  Father’s Day! 

06.19.17~                  Father’s Day Car  
        Show! 3:30pm 

06.23.17~                  Last Day of the  
          School Year 

06.23.17~                  School Colors Day 

      (Green and Yellow) 

06.26.17~                  Summer Camp  

    Begins 

06.26.17~                  Summer Kickoff  
          Carnival 

06.26.17~                  Summer Camp  

JUNE 

Summer Camp Information & Fee 
Reminder: 

Summer Camp Registration is available 
at the front desk. School Aged Children 

and Pre-K 2 children DO need to register 
for the upcoming summer session. Pre-
school children in Pre-K 1 and below do 

not need to register for summer.  

There will be a one time summer camp 
fee. The price is based on whether your 
child is school aged or preschool. School 

Aged Children (including our pre-k 2 ris-
ing Kindergarteners)  will have a one time 
$240 Summer Camp fee that will be due 

the first week of summer. Preschool      
children (toddlers-Pre-K1) will have a one 
time summer camp fee of $120 that is due 

the first week of summer camp. (The 
week of June 26th) 

703.818.9002 



SPECIAL THANK YOU! 
Dear Parents – 

Thank you so much for your          
generosity and thoughtfulness during 
Teacher Appreciation Week. We are 

always grateful for our parent’s   
support and we all had such a     

wonderful week feeling appreciated! 

Thank you again! 

Sincerely, 

Your Chesterbrook Family 

Tuition Reminders 
Just a friendly reminder that tuition is 

due no later than Monday at 12pm for 
the current week. A $25 late fee will be 

automatically added to any invoices 
paid after this time.  

Families are more than welcome to pay 
weeks in advance and the administra-
tion will apply the  credit each week. 

Payments can be made by check, 
credit/debit card, money order/cashier’s 

check, and ACH withdrawal. 

ANNUAL TUITION RATE INCREASE 

Please remember we will have our 
Annual Tuition Rate increase on July 
2, 2017.  If you have any Questions 
about your new tuition rate please 

stop at the front desk. 

Love our School? Share 
your thoughts! 

Many of you have recommended us to your 
friends and for that we are very grateful!  

We are writing to ask you to share your posi-
tive experiences on review sites of your choice. 
At the same time, we want to remind you that 
if you have any concerns about your school, 
we always welcome constructive feedback or 
ways that we can better serve your needs. Feel 
free to contact me at 
Jessica.baldwin@nlcinc.com  
 
Your feedback is not only valuable to us, but 
also to other parents who may be seeking a 
school for their child. We appreciate you tak-
ing the time to recommend us. 

Father’s Day Car Show! 

Monday, June, 19th at 3:30pm 

(if rain occurs we will reschedule for lat-

er date) 

 

Come and enjoy some classic cars and 

refreshments! We will close down part 

of our parking lot and display some of 

our families cars and motorcycles. 

 

If you would like to participate and vol-

unteer a vehicle to be displayed, please 

contact Ms. Jessica at  

Jessica.Baldwin@nlcinc.com . 

Vehicles will need to be parked and 

mailto:marketing.nobel@nlcinc.com


Important Summer Camp Reminders: 

PRESCHOOL: Please note the Toddler’s 
through Pre-K age groups’ summer activity 

fee is $120 and will be billed the week of June 
26th, if you are an ACH family, the withdraw 

will occur on June 26th.    

Splash Days: 

Monday: Toddlers 

Tuesday: Beginners 

Wednesday: Intermediates 

Thursday: Pre-K1 

Children MUST come to school in their bathing 
suit and ready for Splash Day.  Please provide 

a towel and a change of clothes. 

Rising K - SCHOOL AGE:  Please note that   
Pre-K2 and School Age groups’ summer        

activity fee is $240 and will be billed the week 
of June 26th, if you are an ACH family, the 

withdraw will occur on June 26th. 

 

On field trip days, the buses will depart from 
campus at 9:30am and will return to campus 

at 3:30pm unless otherwise noted. 

  

Children MUST wear a Camp Zone t-shirt and 
bring a bag lunch with no glass or nuts to   

participate in every field trip! 

During the summer, your camper will be  
sharing a cubby with a friend to                     

accommodate both junior and senior campers. 
Please provide extra weather appropriate 
clothing and extra (close toed) shoes. You 
MUST label your child’s belongings so they 

don’t get mixed up with the other children's. 

 

Important Reminders: 

CLOSED TOED SHOES 

Please note the importance of  

sending your child to school in 

closed-toed shoes.  There is a high 

risk of  injury to a child’s toe when 

toes are exposed. Thank you in  

advance for your attention to this 

matter. 

 

Updated shot records and       

physicals are needed.  Please     

remember that with any check-up 

we do require updated shot       

records and physical forms.         

Infants and Toddlers need updated 

shot records every six month.  We 

have these forms at the front desk 

and online. 

 

TICK ALERT! 

We are on high tick alert!  Please be 

sure to check your child every night. 

Ticks are predicted to be worse than 

normal this year. Please let us know  if  

you have questions about how to check 

your child. 

Ancillary Programs: 

Please remember that all ancillary    

programs will stop over the summer. 

They will resume again in the fall! 


